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As a Washington resident who lives directly on the shores of Puget Sound, I am very concerned
about the impact unpermitted armoring of shoreline areas has on both salmon and orca habitat as
well as on public access. I strongly encourage the state to develop comprehensive enforcement and
compliance measures that include but are not limited to significant punitive fines for unpermitted
docks, armoring, or bulkheads, orders for removal and remediation, and even contractor loss of
license. Thank you.


